
 

 

 

 
 

  

 
 

Mathematics Standards Review and Revision 
Virtual Public Hearing 

February 9, 2021 

4:00 - 6:00 PM 
 
 

Microsoft Teams Meeting 

Click here to join the meeting 

Call in (audio only) 

+1 608-620-9781, 136149369# 
 

Phone Conference ID: 136 149 369# 
 

 

Citizens, parents, students, educators, and other school personnel are invited to submit comments or attend a 
public hearing on newly drafted Wisconsin Standards for Mathematics. 

 

The State Superintendent’s Academic Standards Writing Committee was formed, consisting of a panel of 
Wisconsin experts representing classroom educators, school leaders, and higher education, with input from 
business owners and groups. 

 

The writing committee has developed a new draft of the standards. The first draft was released on January 26, 
2021 for a public review and provided to the education committees of the legislature. This public hearing is part 
of the public review process. 

 

Comments will be collected over a 30-day period, from 1/26/21 to 2/25/21: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/mathdraft 

 
One public hearing, from 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM on 2/9/21, will be held during the comment period to gather public 
feedback. 

 

 

Contact 
John W. Johnson, Ph.D., Director 
Literacy and Mathematics 
John.Johnson@dpi.wi.gov 
608.267.3726 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MjdlMDVhYzMtZTVjMy00OWJjLWJlYjItY2Y3MDIyMmFjODdk%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%221654d140-3260-4903-b5b7-18450051ce16%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2295e98a68-5e79-4ccf-84f7-ffd1e607a580%22%7d
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